
Jennifer Brock

From:    Rubye Smith < rubyesmith754@gmail. com>

Sent:     Friday, February 16, 2018 2:28 PM
To:       Jennifer Brock

Subject: Permit# 1650038246

Jennifer please change the HVAC contractor on my permit to:

James E. Bennett

PO Box 314

Laurinburg, NC 28353
License# 13699 H- 3

His electrician will complete the hookup.
Riverton Electric

Burlington Lock learn

License# 9763- L

Thank you for your help Jennifer. And again, have a great weekend!
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